
 

 

20th May 2022 

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian of Year 11  

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you 

 

Ref: Saturday 21st May English Masterclass (10am-12pm) 

 

I wish to say well done to our Year 11 pupils! They have worked hard to prepare and do the best they can in 

the exams completed so far. We know that this hard work will pay off and lead to success in August. Thank 

you for your support at home in ensuring they look after their wellbeing by having adequate sleep and regular 

breaks from revision.  

 

The English team wish to support pupils in preparing for their English Literature Exam on Wednesday 25th May. 

They feel that this weekend’s Masterclass will support the independent revision pupils have planned and will 

fix any remaining concerns pupils have about retaining knowledge on key characters and plot lines.   

 

There is no expectation for your daughter to attend, however, the English team are running the session 

because of the interest pupils have shown in attending. The full team of English teaching staff will be here 

ready to lead an expert session with your child.  

Saturday 21st May: 10am - 12pm 

English Masterclasses  

Recommended attendance  

Should your daughter wish to attend please ensure she arrives by 9:45am for the 10am session. Thank you for 

all your continued support.   

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Lisa Kiely  

Deputy Principal   


